
 

 
 

5th February 2020 
 
 

Dear Fellow Principals, 
 

 
 

Cancellation of the AEMSS 2020 Drama Fest 
 

 
 

In light of the recent Novel Coronavirus outbreak, the Education Bureau has 

announced a class suspension for all schools until 2nd March, 2020. 

 
 

After careful consideration, I regret to inform you that the Association of English 

Medium Secondary Schools has decided to cancel this year’s Drama Fest. The entrance 

fee will be refunded to individual participating schools by cheque. 

 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. Alice Leung or Ms. Judy Leung 

at aliceleungaemss@gmail.com or judyleungaemss@gmail.com. Thank you. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Carol Yang 
 

Chairperson 
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